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  Okaloosa County Closings & Severe Weather Update 

 
 

Double Red flags are flying on Okaloosa County beaches; therefore, water is closed to the public. A 
400 foot section of Meigs Drive, near 34 Meigs Drive, is closed to through traffic until water recedes. 
Access is available each side of closure. Overall, drivers are urged to use caution in these severe 
weather conditions. 
 
Public Safety and the Roads Division will continue to monitor conditions throughout the day. Call 
Okaloosa County Emergency Management Division at Public Safety, 850-651-7150 or the Citizens 
Information Line 311 for updates. Follow us on Twitter @OKALOOSAEOC and Facebook at 
Okaloosa County Public Safety. 
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